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People with time for Children 

 
 

15th May 2018 
 
Chestnut Class 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Art Competition 
 
Chestnut class recently took part in an art competition organised by the Rotary Club. Our children and families 
have been invited to an exhibition on Friday 1st June at Forest Hills Golf Club Coleford from 6.00 p.m. – 7.00 p.m. 
All the art work will be on show and refreshments will be available. A voucher (WHSmiths or similar) will be given 
to all children who attend who have a piece of artwork on display.  
 
Please return the attached slip so that we can give an indication of how many adults and children will be 
attending.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Please return by Thursday 17th May 
 
Art Competition 
 
Childs Name ………………………………………………………… 
 
…………….. Adults and …………………….. children will be attending the Art exhibition on 1st June at Forest Hills Golf 
Club 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. Dated ……………………………………………… 
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